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A	couple	friendly	reminders		J	
- All	second	tuition	payments	are	due	by	Saturday	February	6.	Please	place	

your	payment	in	the	white	lock	box	in	the	upper	room	on	the	first	table.	
Please	clarify	what	and	for	whom	the	payment	is	for.	It	is	easier	for	our	
secretary	when	she	is	processing	payments.	

- We	are	working	on	securing	a	recital	date	and	location	are	hoping	we	will	be	
able	to	use	the	Oconto	Falls	High	School	PAC.	We	are	still	hoping	the	recital	
will	be	in	May	or	June.		

Upcoming	Dates	

Ø Thursday	February	4:	Tap	shoe	sizing	and	final	attire	order	of	the	year;	
First-Third	Groups	should	come	between	4:00-6:00	PM	to	be	sized	for	tap	
shoes.	Dancers	must	be	present	so	we	know	what	size	they	will	need.	The	
tap	shoes	are	different	from	the	ballet	shoes	and	different	from	regular	
shoes	as	well.	There	will	be	free	shoes	available	from	those	who	donated	
theirs	from	last	year-	first	come,	first	served.	Anyone	else	in	other	groups	
who	want	to	order	extra	items	should	also	come	during	this	time.		

Ø Saturday	February	6:	Second	tuition	payment	due		

Ø Monday	and	Tuesday	February	15&16:	Wear	your	favorite	pair	of	pjs	to	
class!		

Ø Tuesday	February	23:	No	Sixth	Group	or	Pep	Elite	class		

Ø Saturday	March	6:	Sixth	Group	and	Pep	Elite	competition	fees	are	due;	$100	per	
dancer	for	2	group	events		

Ø Saturday	March	6	at	10:00	AM:	Senior	and	selected	soloists	will	show	their	solos	
and	discuss	costume	choices	

Miss	Emma!	Contact	Info	
Website:	
www.christiandancecompany.com		
(All	newsletters	available	on	the		
website)	
	
E-mail:	
tinak@christiandancecompany.com	
	
Phone:	(920)	591-1740		
(please	do	not	text)	
	
Mailing	Address:		
11933	Ucil	Lake	Road		
Pound	WI	54161	
	
Studio	Address:		
512	Caldwell	Avenue		
Oconto	Falls	WI	54154	
	
Like	us	on	Facebook!		
	
	

- 					Used	Shoes:																	
If	you	would	like	to	donate	your	
gently	used	tap	shoes,	we	will	
have	a	box	in	the	upper	room	for	
you	to	drop	them	off.	Please	
bring	these	in	as	soon	as	possible	
so	they	can	be	in	quarantine	for	a	
couple	weeks	before	our	tap	
shoe	sizing.	We	also	accept	gently	
used	ballet	shoes,	leotards,	skirts,	
and	shorts.	We	do	not	want	any	
used	tights,	underwear	trunks	or	
bras	for	personal	hygiene	
reasons.	We	will	not	be	able	to	
accept	these.	Thank	you	for	your	
understanding!	
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HAPPY	NEW	
YEAR!	


